LEAC minutes: 10/14/22 
Attendance: Tonya Parker, Rachelle Dugan, Laurel McNamee (staff), Jeff Rawlings 
Drafting a Client Bill of Rights: Staff recapped the previous LEAC meeting in June 2022 and the ideas for a Client Bill of Rights that came from that meeting. Staff also presented key points from the Connecticut BoS CoC’s Client Bill of Rights as a framework for comparison and discussion. Finally, staff presented information from the NC BoS CoC Written Standards that may be helpful in drafting a Client Bill of Rights. LEAC members discussed ideas and added additional points that need to be included, including a right to case management, and a racial equity statement. Staff will send out the notes from this conversation to the full LEAC as well as CT BoS CoC Client Bill of Rights and begin a draft to be reviewed at the next LEAC meeting. 

